

The Cottage Baker Street Farthinghoe Northants NN13 5PH

10th September 2013

Red & Grey c/o Brook House 8 Sydenham Close Adderbury Oxon OX17 3FB

Dear Members of Red & Grey

I would like to thank you all very much indeed for performing at the CAFE concert at Broughton Castle last Saturday helping our charity celebrate it's 10th anniversary. The whole evening was a total success and everyone had a wonderful time.

I would also like to thank you in particular for arranging the Grand Finale, which was absolutely fabulous, and for the time you took with the other performers to arrange the rehearsal for this.

I know that a lot of time and effort was put into your performance and it was very much appreciated by everyone in the audience. The lighting was superb and helped create a wonderful atmosphere in such a splendid setting.

I know that there were lots of photographs taken of the whole evening and we will have great fun getting these put on our website and of course in the next edition of our Newsletter, which will be January 2014.

Once again, many thanks for everything and I look forward to meeting up with you again on another occasion.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Eileen

EILEEN TROTMAN Secretary – CAFE

cafecharity@btinternet.com TEL: 01280 705250 Registered Charity: 1119030